
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Future of Hampton Manor Water  
Treatment & Distribution System 

presentation by 

Mary Beth Bianconi of Delaware Engineering D.P.C. 

The Town Board will hold a Workshop Meeting at the Genet Elementary School Auditorium to 
present the results of the engineering study of the Hampton Manor Water System conducted by 
Delaware Engineering D.P.C.  The meeting will cover: 

• The results from the study conducted in 2017; 
• An overview of the options for the Hampton Manor Water System; 
• Residents’ concerns and questions; 

 
The study can be viewed at: www.eastgreenbush.org  

 

 

 

 

 

GENET ELEMENTARY SCHOOL – AUDITORIUM 
29 ENGLEWOOD AVE, EAST GREENBUSH, NY 12061 
 

For more information, please contact: 
East Greenbush Water Department | 518-477-9367 

 


